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Family Fun Day offers Scouts perfect opportunity to get outside

Registration required so sign-up today
The Black Swamp Area Council Program Department has exciting news to share as this year’s Family Fun Days are set to take place this month. This is a perfect
opportunity to get outside and enjoy some Scouting activities! Both Camp Berry (Oct. 10) and Camp Lakota (Oct. 17) play host to a Family Fun Day. Whether you are
trying your luck on the archery or at the BB ranges, building a fun Cub Scout craft, or just playing fun games, you are sure to have A LOT OF FUN, so make sure you
sign up!

This year, because of COVID-19 restrictions, these events will require pre-registration, and have limited capacities. So don't wait to register you and your Scout! CLIC
HERE to learn more!

Popcorn sale offerings sprinkled with holiday cheer for limited time
we have new holiday products to help boost your unit’s sales! Orders are available for a limited time and must be placed Online Direct by Oct. 26. Share the attached images with your
Scouts and ask them to sign in and share with their friends and family via e-mail, text, and social media every week. Holiday products start shipping Nov. 11, so it’ll arrive in time for t
holidays.

If you are not involved with a Scout group, but interested in purchasing popcorn, please go to the Trail’s End online store and purchase popcorn. If you do not have a “Scout Code” to b
from a specific Scout, your purchase will be credited to Scouting based on your mailing address.

Online Direct orders for the Holiday Line Up is Oct. 9-26, so don’t wait, share this information with your friends, family and on you or your parent’s social media outlets

 

https://app.doubleknot.com/openrosters/vieworgpagelink.aspx?orgkey=2477&ItemKey=16491
https://www.trails-end.com/store
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With just about 2 weeks remaining in the Take Order portion of this year’s Popcorn Sale, please know you can continue to raise support for your Scout group with onl
sales.  As your Scout unit prepares to submit Order No. 2 by Oct. 19, your sales effort does not have to end, if you don’t wish. This is the last order for in-person
distribution from a district warehouse. You can continue to sell products available on the Trail’s End website to ensure you reach all your customers.

Find more on the Popcorn Sale by CLICKING HERE!

 

Learn more on the council Scouting program by CLICKING HERE!

Interested in Cub Scouts? CLICK HERE!
If you have a Scouting story to share, please e-mail Jim Mason at jim.mason@scouting.org

 

 
 

http://www.blackswampbsa.org/program/popcorn/63338
http://www.blackswampbsa.org/
http://www.blackswampbsa.org/resources/join-cub-scouts/73510
mailto:jim.mason@scouting.org
http://www.blackswampbsa.org/program/popcorn/63338
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